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Toolkit on Including HSS in Round 10 Proposals Now Available In
Three Languages

French- and Spanish-language versions of the “Toolkit for Using Round 10 of the Global Fund for Health
Systems Strengthening” are now available. The toolkit contains information on how countries can use the
Global Fund to support health systems strengthening (HSS) activities, and on technical support providers
that are available to assist applicants in developing proposals that address HSS.

Aidspan reported on the launch of the English-language version in GFO 126. The toolkit is available at:
http://physiciansforhnumanrights.org/right-to-health/globalfund-round10.html.

The toolkit was produced by Physicians for Human Rights (PHR) and the Health Workforce Advocacy
Initiative.
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